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* The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations   
web site and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx  

 

 

HOT TAP ACTIVITY 

 

Hot tapping or pressure tapping, is the method of making a connection to existing pipe or 
pressure vessels without the interruption of emptying that section of pipe or vessel. This means 
that a pipe or tank can continue to be in operation whilst maintenance or modifications are being 
done to it. 
 
On Tuesday August 25, 2015 the Terminal Modernization Program will use a “hot tap” on the 
water line feeding LAX to install a valve.  This will be performed between the hours of 0100 
hours and 0400 hours.  Hensel Phelps, LAWA Airports Development Group, and Facilities 
Maintenance Group believe this to be a low risk activity that has been performed with very high 
rates of success.   
 
In the unlikely event of reduced water pressure and/or an interruption to water flow please call 
the ARCC at 424-646-5292.  
 
For comments or questions regarding this Advisory, please contact Terminal Landside 
Manager, Viji Prasad at vprasad@lawa.org  

mailto:vprasad@lawa.org

